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RE: Amick Avenue Curb Replacement    

The City of Des Moines will have a contractor working on replacing the curbs along Amick 
Avenue from Beaver Avenue to 38th Street.  The contractor should start work at the end of 
May or first part of June.   

The contractor will be replacing short sections of curb at a time to minimize the amount of 
construction disruption adjacent to the brick roadway.  This work will take a few weeks to 
complete.  While the contractor is working, there will be short lane closures in the immediate 
areas of construction.  As short sections are complete, the contractor will continue down the 
road until all the curb replacement is completed. Take note of where the contractor is located 
and try to avoid the work area.  After the curbs are placed, they will be backfilled and seeded.   

During construction, mail and solid waste collection services will be continued.  The new curbs 
will be placed between existing driveways.  Driveways will not be reconstructed and will remain 
open during construction.  

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this public improvement project. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact Brian Lehman, the City’s On-Site Senior Construction 
Inspector, at 515-208-4181.   


